DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES

CHILDREN'S DIVISION

P.O. BOX 88

JEFFERSON CITY, MISSOURI

June 14, 2022

TO: ALL CHILDREN'S DIVISION STAFF

FROM: Erica M Signars, Special Assistant Professional

Department of Social Services

SUBJECT: Synergy Services-Children's Center

2501 NE 46th St.

Kansas City, MO 64116

The purpose of the E-mail memorandum is to inform staff that effective immediately, Synergy Services-Children's Center, residential treatment license has voluntarily closed. Synergy is conducting a pilot project and changing the programming at Children's Center. Children's Center will now provide shelter to children and their parents. Synergy Services-Synergy House will remain licensed.

Please contact Jennifer Richter, Residential Licensing Manager, Residential Program Unit at <u>Jennifer.B.Richter@dss.mo.gov</u>, if you have any questions or comments regarding the residential closing.